September 12, 1977

KCJJ, RADIO

Box 2118

RRL

Iowa City, Iowa 52210

Dear Bill,

Thanks for your letter about your recent reception of KCJJ. It was
great. that you heard us from so far away. We didn't know that

our signal could be picked up as far away as McCook, Nebraska.

Enclosed: is one of our bumper stickers.

Thanks se much for writing to us.

Sincerely,

o

Richard Haendel
chief engineer/statipm manager



